
The Colorado County Commissioner’s Court will hold a public 
hearing on the Colorado County 2025 Budget at the Regular Term 
of Commissioner’s Court on September 9, 2024 at 9:00 am in the 
Colorado County Courtroom, Courthouse, 400 Spring Street, 
Columbus, Texas.  This Proposed Budget will raise more total 
property taxes than last year’s budget by $969,137 or 6.38%, and 
of that amount $470,824 is tax revenue to be raised from new 
property added to the tax roll this year.  The proposed 2025 
Budget is on file in the County Clerk’s office at the Colorado 
County Annex, 318 Spring St., Columbus, Texas, and is posted on 
the County’s website (www.co.colorado.tx.us) under Financial 
Transparency (Budget) for public viewing. 
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